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MEMORANDUM	 2012/13‐03	 	
	
	
	
To:	 All	Faculty,	Staff,	and	Students	
	 	
From:	 Cristina	Amon	
	
Date:	 August	27,	2012	
	
Re:	 Site	10	Town	Hall	
	 	 	

	
We	will	be	holding	a	town	hall	meeting	on	Tuesday	September	11	from	12:10pm	to	
1:30pm	in	GB202	to	discuss	the	common	vision	for	the	Centre	for	Engineering	
Innovation	and	Entrepreneurship,	to	provide	an	update	on	the	status	of	the	project,	
and	to	answer	questions.	
	
I	encourage	you	to	attend	this	meeting	as	we	lead	into	our	Boundless	campaign	
launch	on	September	15.	
	
Please	RSVP	by	Thursday	September	6	to	reception.engineering@ecf.utoronto.ca	
	


